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-----Original Message----- 

From: Andrew Lee [mailto:ALee@aqmd.gov]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 5:33 PM 

To: Miller, Felicia@Energy; Bemis, Gerry@Energy 

Cc: John Yee; Chris Perri; Charles Tupac; Mohsen Nazemi; Ann Millican 

Subject: AES Huntington Beach 

 

Good evening Felicia and Gerry, 

The following email was sent in regards to a response to a Public Notice 

that was  

sent out by AES HBEP on June 17, 2014 to comply with South Coast AQMD 

Rule  

212 - Standard for Approving Permits and Issuing Public Notice.  As of 

today we  

have received only one response to this Public Notice and it is presented 

below.   

The end of the 30 day public notice is July 17, 2014 and if we receive 

any more  

comments we will forward to you.  The comment below may require a 

response from  

you agency.   

 

Best regards, 

Andrew 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Deborah Zisch [mailto:dzisch@dzcoast.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 1:00 PM 

To: Chris Perri 

Cc: AndrewLee@aqmd.gov 

Subject: AES Huntington Beach 

 

 

 I have emailed Governor Brown as well. 

 

 

Mayor and City Council Members,  

I have just received a letter from SCAQMD stating they are issuing 

permits for  

the revised AES plant.  Two items struck me, #1 "All of the NOx and SOx  

emissions from this facility have to be offset with emission credits that 

AES  

Huntington Beach, LLC either holds or purchases through the Regional 

Clean Air  

Incentive's Market (RECLAIM) in the form of RECLAIM Trading 

Credits(RTCs).   

PLEASE note the NOx is Nitrogen Oxides, and SOx are Sulfur Oxides!!  Even  

more serious is the 24,000 GALLON aqueous AMMONIA storage tank they want  

to build!!!  I cannot believe they are going to put this next to a 

neighborhood that  

has a high school, and an elementary school in very close proximity to 

it, not to  



mention several hundred homes. Huntington Beach prides itself on it's 

beautiful  

beaches so let's try to clean up the area, not pollute more.  The ammonia 

storage  

tank is outrageous, as accidents happen.  Southeast HB is NOT a third 

world  

country.  I will address this directly with SCAQMD as well.   

 

 Thank you.  

 

So you can kill us with air pollution and pay the state for doing it?  

Legally.  Really? 
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